
 

 

 
NOTICE OF RESCHEDULED MEETING 

 
SANTA CLARA VALLEY WATER DISTRICT 

RECYCLED WATER COMMITTEE 
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular meeting of the SANTA CLARA VALLEY 

WATER DISTRICT RECYCLED WATER COMMITTEE scheduled for Wednesday,  

February 8, 2017, 12:00 p.m., has been rescheduled to occur at 12:00 p.m. Thursday, 

February 16, 2017, in the Santa Clara Valley Water District Headquarters Building  

Conference Room A-136, 5700 Almaden Expressway, San Jose, California. 

 
A notice of the rescheduled meeting will be published in accordance with the Brown Act. 

 

 

      (Original Signed by) 
 

    Michelle Meredith 
                    Deputy Clerk of the Board 

  

 

 
Dated:  January 24, 2017    
 
Hand posted at approximately: 3:00 PM  
 
Internet Posting and email notifications sent at approximately 4:00 PM   


